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SCUSD Board to Consider Innovative 
Fund-Raising Initiatives  

 
February 16, 2011 (Sacramento) ʹ At Thursday’s meeting, SCUSD’s Board of Education will consider 
reconstituting its nonprofit, 501(c)(3) foundation to make it more effective at raising funds for schools. 
 
In addition, trustees will discuss a pilot program for donations that would be used to reduce classroom 
sizes, retain current teachers and recruit new teachers. 
 



extensions in a special election, it is projected that more cuts will be needed to balance SCUSD’s budget 
for next year, due to the lingering recession and enrollment declines in some areas. 
 
“As I’ve said many times, schools cannot accomplish everything without help and partners,” Raymond 
said. “These plans will help our community help us as we help them.” 
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